
                                       
REGULAR MEETING 

July 29, 2024 
 
 A regular meeting of the Sherrill City Commission was held at 7:00 p.m. on July 29, 2024. 
Present were Mayor W. Vineall, Commissioners C. Niles, B. Piccola, K. Sayles, J. Shay, City 
Manager B. Lovett and City Clerk M. Holmes. 
  

MINUTES 
 
 Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by C. Niles that the minutes of the previous 
meeting be approved as written. 
 
AYES:  Niles, Piccola, Sayles, Shay, Vineall 
 

BILLS 
 
 Motion was made by B. Piccola and seconded by J. Shay that the following bills be 
approved for payment and W. Vineall be authorized to sign the warrant. 
 
        Fund Warrant No. Date                  Dollars 
City Claims on 14 7/29/2024 $309,332.07 
Sewer Claims on 14 7/29/2024 $  10,790.39 
P&L Claims on 14 7/29/2024 $144,572.61 
Trust & Agency Claims on 14 7/29/2024 $    1,250.00 
 
AYES:  Niles, Piccola, Sayles, Shay, Vineall 
 

TOWN OF VERNON REVENUE AGREEMENT 
 

 K. Sayles reported that he delivered a copy of a proposed agreement with the Town of 
Vernon for their consideration in returning roughly $20,000 – 25,000, back to Sherrill from the tax 
revenue generated from Sherrill residents. Sayles said he was going to attend their next meeting on 
August 12, to see if they are in agreement. 
 
 Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by K. Sayles to adjourn. 
 
AYES:  Niles, Piccola, Sayles, Shay, Vineall 
          Michael Holmes 
          City Clerk 
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